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RE: CEDAR Cambridge Server:
 
 Upgrading Hardware

  
Owners of early CEDAR Cambridge host systems may experience performance 
problems after invoking multiple instances of CEDAR Cambridge for background 
and/or batch processing.

If so, it would be advisable to upgrade the host system to the latest CEDAR 
Cambridge ‘Q’ quad-core host PC. This offers more than double the processing power 
of any previous hardware revision and is of particular benefit to users who wish to 
take advantage of the CEDAR Cambridge Server software.

For further information, please contact support@cedaraudio.com 

 


